
 Dear Lake View Parents/Guardians, 

 One of the last events our fifth grade students will participate in this school year is the Junior 
 Olympics. This year’s Junior Olympics will take place on  Tuesday, June 21  at Auburn 
 Memorial Stadium (aka Troy Field) located at Auburn High School. This event is a great 
 opportunity to both encourage fellow classmates and compete in the last sporting event of the 
 year. 

 Auburn School District will be providing bus transportation to and from the event. We will be 
 departing Lake View at approximately 11:30 a.m. (we begin competing at 12:00 p.m.) and 
 return around 2:00 p.m. Parents/guardians are encouraged to attend and cheer on their child 
 but must provide their own transportation to Auburn High School. Additionally, we ask that all 
 students remain with their classmates throughout the event for logistic/organizational purposes 
 and that students ride the bus back to Lake View. 

 If your child will be participating in this year’s Junior Olympics, please encourage them to wear 
 school colors (red, black, or Lake View apparel) and shorts. Participants may wear tennis 
 shoes but should not wear track, baseball, or any other type of shoe containing spikes or 
 cleats. Moreover, gloves cannot be worn during the tug of war competition. 

 If permission is granted for this outing, please sign the lower portion of this letter and 
 return to school by WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8. 

 Students who do not return this form will not be able to travel to this event and will 
 remain at Lake View until their classmates return. 

 Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 Vince Tarsi 
 vtarsi@auburn.wednet.edu 

 ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 2022 Junior Olympics 

 I hereby give permission for ____________________________ to a�end the Junior Olympics field trip 
 on June 21.  (student’s name) 

 Signed: ____________________________________  Date:______________________ 
 (parent/guardian) 


